
The universal free meals are set to expire on June 30th, 
2022. That said, we are encouraging families to complete 
the 2021-22 Free and Reduced Application before June 
30th so your children will fall under the “30 Day Grace 
Period” in September 2022, if you qualify. 

Every year, each household maintains their 
Free/Reduced lunch status from the previous year 
for the first 30 days of the current school year, to 
give them enough time to complete a new 
application for the current year. 

-A new application will be required for the 
2022-23 School Year; these applications 
will be available in August 2022

If you think you may qualify for Free and Reduced Price 
Meals, please complete an application and drop it off at 
the following locations:

-The Front Office of your child’s school

-The Food Service Office at the Service 
Building (4420 Livernois)

-Mail it to: 

Food Service Office.

4420 Livernois

Troy, MI 48098

Paper copies can be found in each school’s Front Office, 
the Food Service Office or a PDF copy can be found at 
https://www.troy.k12.mi.us/departments/food-service/free-
reduced-lunch-program

Nicole Gervais
FOOD SERVICE DIRECTOR
248-823-5089
ngervais@troy.k12.mi.us

Attention TSD Families:

Spotlight:
-Lunches will continue to be 
free to all students until the last 
full day of school (Monday, 
June 13th)

-School Meals will resume to a 
Free, Reduced, Paid Program 
beginning Fall 2022.

Should anything change, 
we will notify all District 
families immediately. 

-Households may qualify for 
Free/Reduced Price meals 
based on household size and 
income; applications are 
accepted at any time during the 
school year

-Funds can be deposited to 
your student’s lunch account at 
www.SchoolPay.com

-If you have any questions 
regarding the National School 
Lunch Program, please contact 
the Food Service Office at 248-
823-5089

TSD Food Service 
Update


